

Notes from Diamond Peaks Mountain Bike Patrol Board Meeting: 3/3/08

- In Attendance: Doug Cutter, Barb Allan, Chris Whitman, Kory Swanson, Ron Chambers, Laurie Baeten, Tami Perrin, (Fleeting glimpse of Greg)
- Meeting Place: Barb and Greg's House
- Kick-Off: Cozzola's is open. Tami will handle sodas, sweets, and veggies. We are set for the 10th. Not sure if we'll have an IMBA rep. Kristy will be there. Jacob from Lar. County will be there. Not sure if Dave from the city will come. Board members should be there by 6 to help set up. We looked over the powerpoint presentation and made some changes. Member Level will now become 'Outreach' Level. Certified Patroller Level will become simply 'Patrol' level. Won't have t-shirts yet.
- Rio dates: Still checking on dates with the Rio for meetings.
- Patrol manual: Did anyone read the current patrol manual? Please look it over and give feedback so that we can get it up on the website.
- Active.com: Will look into setting up membership registration abilities.
- Brochure: Will work on revisions and get the updated one to Chris who will check with the printer.
- Bike FC: Discussion re: Bike FC @ the Tour de Fat. Bike FC handles waiver forms and asks for a donation.
- Trailer Insurance: If trailer is hit from behind while being towed, it's covered.
- Signs for Trailer: Signs should be done. Will call on Tues. to find out how much it would cost to have them installed.
- Website: Would like to be able to update the web more easily. Tami would like to focus on that also.
- City Agreement: Still moving forward, slowly. Had a stumbling block re: forms for each individual patroller. Barb's working on it. Shooting for a final answer by March 10th.
- Publicity: Tami will talk to Coloradoan. Will look at other options re: publicity.
- Kick-Off: Land Agencies invited. IMBA invited. Powerpoint at last year's mtg, will do one again. Water bottles will be here in March. Cozzola's for pizza. Laurie and Ron will handle the order. (16 pies) Tami will get sodas, veggies, and cookies, and plates.

Team Organization: Continued discussion re: patrol teams and who will be Team Leaders.

1. Trail Team (Lory Trail Day, Hewlett Gulch, Etc.)(Tami & Doug will look after Trail Team)
1. Outreach Team (Outreach Days, Educational type stuff.) (Kory will look after the Outreach Team)
2. Community Rides Team (Weekly community rides, Monthly Community Ride parties) (Chris W. will look after the Comm. Ride Team)
3. Events Team (Take A Kid, Community Classic, Pedal to the Point, etc.)
We need to stress the importance of the TDF this year and really work to get volunteers. (Laurie & Ron will be on Events Team.)

St. Patty's Day: Can we pull the trailer with a bike?

501.3c: Still in the works. Ron has been working on it.

Website: Chris and Kory will rework the website. Come up with a new proposal and work with a web designer. Dave D. helped with the website and may be a good resource.

Press: Article may be happening with the Fort Collins Now. Tami sent press release to the Coloradoan. Will look at inviting Miles to come on a ride with us. Press release to Loveland paper, Greeley Tribune, Windsor Beacon, etc. might not be a bad idea.

Posters: Sounds like we have pretty good coverage around town. Maybe hit a few more coffee shops? New Belgium?

Next Meeting: March 17th @ Kory's House. 6 p.m.